
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release: April 17, 2013 
Contact: Stephen Blakely, EBRI, 202/775-6341, blakely@ebri.org  
  Nevin Adams, EBRI, 202/775-6329, nadams@ebri.org  
    

Save the Date: 
EBRI's 35th Anniversary Reception: 

Wednesday, Dec. 11, 2013, in Washington, DC 
 
The nonpartisan Employee Benefit Research Institute (EBRI) will celebrate 35 years of 
providing "Just the Facts" on benefit issues at a reception to be held Wednesday, Dec. 11, 2013, 
from 6:00-8:00 pm, in Washington, DC.  

 
The reception will be held at The Shriners’ Building, 1315 K St. NW, Washington, DC, 20005. 
More details will follow. Contact Nevin Adams, nadams@ebri.org, 202/775-6329. 
 
The Employee Benefit Research Institute is a private, nonpartisan, nonprofit research institute 
based in Washington, DC, that focuses on health, savings, retirement, and economic security 
issues. EBRI does not lobby and does not take policy positions.  
 
EBRI was founded in 1978 to: 

 Conduct, and to encourage others to conduct, research relating to employee benefit plans, 
whether governmental, private, or otherwise.  

 Assemble and disseminate information on employee benefits, by publication or 
otherwise, to the general public, including interested organizations, both private and 
governmental.  

 Sponsor lectures, debates, roundtables, forums, and study groups on employee benefit 
plans.  

 
The work of EBRI is made possible by funding from its members and sponsors, which includes a 
broad range of public, private, for-profit and nonprofit organizations. For more information go to 
www.ebri.org or www.asec.org     
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